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I object to the proposed southern boundaries for the electorate of Chisholm. I believe it would be 
better for the southern boundary to be along the Monash Freeway and Wellington Road. If the 
numbers do not permit this, then letting the boundary be Ferntree Gully Road, Monash Freeway and 
Wellington Road would also be acceptable though not as ideal as my proposal above. The inclusion 
of some of Blackburn, Burwood East and Forest Hill west of Springvale Road given to Deakin from 
Chisholm could also be considered to help balance the numbers. Oakleigh East, Mulgrave, and 
Clayton fit better with the areas included in the proposed Hotham division rather than in Chisholm 
which is more Glen Waverley-Burwood-Box Hill based. 
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